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1800 Alta Vista Drive 
Ottawa ON  
K1G 4J5  
Canada 

 

 

2020-05-19 
 

Dear Colleagues: 
 

Further to the previous Customer Letter 2019-21, Canadian Blood Services has made an 
editorial change to the form Request for Patient Designated Plasma Protein Products. 
Please refer to the sample request form attached and image below with highlighted changes. 
The new change ensures all Panhematin® orders for patients requiring the urgent access will 
not be limited.  
 

The implementation date for this form is 2020-05-25.  
 

 
Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information. 
 

This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospitals Services” section.  If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Sylvain Grenier,   
Director, Plasma Protein Products Formulary Program  
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https://blood.ca/sites/default/files/2019-08/CL_2019-21.pdf
http://www.blood.ca/

